
  

 
 
 

 
RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/057/2021-2022                                                      03rd JUNE 2021 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION- GRADE XII 
 

Dear Parents (Grade XII Session 2020-21), 

Greetings!  

This mail comes to you to inform you on the way forward for Grade XII 

students. CBSE has announced the cancellation of the Board Examination. 

Please find attached the circular shared by CBSE for the same. 

The school will adhere to all procedures for compiling Grade XII assessment 

after the way forward has been received by us. 

We congratulate our students and wish them good luck as they move forward 

in their new journey.  

 

Regards 
Team RVS 




